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Dear Ilima Intermediate Families,

The safety and well-being of our students at Ilima Intermediate School is our top priority and we are
committed to providing a secure campus. Our administration was made aware of a reported threat
circulating within our school community. Law enforcement was called as a precaution and are
investigating. We are working directly with the families involved and we want to provide you with this
information to mitigate unfounded rumors and the spread of misinformation.

School will remain open on normal schedules when we return on Monday, September 23. Please
remember that Friday, September 20 is a PC Day and no school for Ilima Intermediate students. Any
changes to our schedule will come from official school communications channels.

Please be assured that all threats to our school and students are taken very seriously and are investigated
thoroughly. Terroristic threats are considered Class A student conduct offenses. Penalties can range from
detention to suspension with the possibility of arrest and serious criminal charges.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our administration at (808) 687-9300. Mahalo for
your support.

Sincerely,

Shayne Greenland - Principal
Ilima Intermediate School
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